
Minutes of the TAPWG Meeting held on 24th March. 2022 
 
 
 

Present   
Linda Gray, Mike Rayment and Diana Smith 
 
 
Apologies for Absence  
Apologises were received from Frances Parkes, Kit Marriott and David Baty. 
 
 
Minutes of the Meeting held on 24th February, 2022. 
The minutes were approved. 
 
 
1. Update on the Posts to be installed on the High Street Verge 
The Contractors have ordered the post and are expecting delivery in 4-5 
weeks. It is hoped that the installation will take place in the next 2-3 months. 
 
 
2. Update on Parking Enforcement 
The OCC Parking Manager has confirmed that any formal parking restrictions     
will be enforced by their enforcement contractor. There will be further contact 
with a member of the Parking Team to discuss options for residents parking. 
 
 
3. Update on Electric Vehicle Charging 
A member has contacted the OCC EV Charging Project Manager. 
It was reported that articles in newspaper about the lack of public charging 
points is preventing people from choosing the option of buying fully electric 
vehicles.  
 
 
4. Options to improve parking and traffic flow to be put to the Parish Council 
There was a discussions were a range of possible options were looked at from 
doing very little, through various combinations of yellow lines, to a full blown 
plan with residents parking in bays. A crossing in the High Street could be 
added to any of the options.  



It was decided that definite options should be presented at the next meeting 
when they could be assessed by using an options appraisal method.  
A view was expressed that pre-covid levels of commuter parking have returned 
to the lower High Street. 
 
5. Any Other Business 
It was reported that OCC have approved a 20mph speed limit for the Village. 
 
6. Date of Next Meeting 
21st April, 2022 
 


